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Editorial

For decades Robotica has had a characteristic look and page layout that has served our readership
well. However, recent advances in publishing technology make now an excellent time to experiment
with some new ideas. From January 2014 we will be using an exciting new cover design concept that
will include unique artwork featuring one or more of the topics covered in each issue. Moreover,
we will be changing from our traditional double-column format to a new single-column one that
will facilitate larger figures, tables and equations. At the end of this month’s issue, we will include a
sneak peek at the new page format via an article typeset in this new single-column style. We hope
that our readership embraces this change. And we look forward to continuing to publish papers of
high quality and broad international appeal.

Editor
Professor G. S. Chirikjian
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